
 
 

                         

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE No.5 
 
Just to reinforce our club is not open for any organised activities.  The clubroom is closed and no 
bowling equipment is available.  The Greenkeeper and several volunteers will keep the greens in 
shape, taking great care to stick to the health protocols already in place. 
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President  
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